
 

 

Market Update         April 2022 

The spike in oil prices can be seen in the chart below following the Russian invasion of Ukraine.  The 

spike in energy prices is likely giving pause for Central Bankers wishing to raise interest rates, as the 

price of energy may have done some of their work for them in slowing the economy.  That said, oil 

prices are declining from the peak in March. 

 

The jump in commodity prices and in particular energy, is reflected in the top performing Canadian stock 

market index below which ended the quarter on a positive note, up +3.14%  Dividends have been your 

friend.  

 



The broad-based S&P500 index in the U.S. was down <5%> in the first quarter but as you can see, has 

started to recover from lows of mid-March.   

 

 

After leading for the last several years, the tech laden Nasdaq was the losing index in the first quarter, 

losing <10.18%>, though like the S&P500 has started to recover from March lows.    

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bond prices have dropped as interest rates moved up. 

 

 

Click here to read the March newsletter in case you missed it. 

 

Hoping that it stops raining and summer sunshine returns soon! 

I have prepared this commentary to give you my thoughts on various investment alternatives and 

considerations which may be relevant to your portfolio. This commentary reflects my opinions alone, 

and may not reflect the views of National Bank Financial Group. In expressing these opinions, I bring my 

best judgment and professional experience from the perspective of someone who surveys a broad range 

of investments. Therefore, this report should be viewed as a reflection of my informed opinions rather 

than analyses produced by the Research Department of National Bank Financial.  

Best, 

National Bank Financial  

 

Rob Hunter  

Senior Wealth Advisor 

 

Sources:  Stockcharts.com  

National Bank Financial is an indirect wholly-owned subsidiary of National Bank of Canada. The National 

Bank of Canada is a public company listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange (NA: TSX).  

This information was prepared by Rob Hunter, an Investment Advisor with National Bank Financial. The 

particulars contained herein were obtained from sources that we believe reliable but are not 

guaranteed by us and may be incomplete.  

https://rhunterwealth.ca/market-update-march-2022/


The opinions expressed are based on our analysis and interpretation of these particulars and are not to 

be construed as solicitation or offer to buy or sell the securities mentioned herein. National Bank 

Financial may act as financial advisor, fiscal agent or underwriter for certain of the companies 

mentioned herein and may receive remuneration for its services. Rob Hunter, National Bank Financial 

and/or its officers, directors, representatives, and associates may have a position in the securities 

mentioned herein and may make purchases and / or sales of these securities from time to time in the 

open market or otherwise.  

The opinions expressed herein do not necessarily reflect those of National Bank Financial.  

Several of the securities mentioned in this article may not be followed by National Bank Financial’s 

Research department. The investment advice given only applies to residents of the provinces of British 

Columbia, Alberta, Manitoba, Ontario and Quebec. National Bank Financial is a member of the Canadian 

Investor Protection Fund. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


